



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

12th September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 – Venn Olympics

The Venn Academy Trust have set up the Venn Olympics to give all of our children in the trust the opportunity to take part in a range of sporting events at an actual stadium. The first year group to take part in this will be the Year 4 students across the trust.

This event will take place on Friday 27th September at the English Institute for Sport in Sheffield. We will leave school at 8am and will leave the stadium at 3pm. This will mean an earlier start and a later end to the day for the children.

If you would like your child to attend, consent MUST be given via Parentmail (in the payments section).

Please bring your child to school **no later** than 7:45am. Entry will be through the main office. The children will return at approximately 4pm, depending on the traffic.

There is no charge for this event. All costs are covered by the trust however, you will need to provide your child with a water bottle and a packed lunch. If your child needs a school packed lunch, please let the office know. The children will also need to be in their P.E kit, with appropriate indoor footwear.

If you do not wish for your child to attend this event, we would still expect them in school on this day as normal, however they will spend the day in a different year group.

If you have any queries, please contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Mr Jones Teacher & PE Lead

